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Three injured in wreck near Verdon
(KLZA)-- Details have been released on a two-vehicle wreck last week in
Richardson County that sent three people to the hospital.

The Richardson County Sheriff's Office says it happened on Highway 73, just
east of Verdon, on Thursday afternoon, July 20th.

According to the Sheriff's Office report, Richard Davis, of Humboldt, was
westbound on HIghway 73 when a vehicle driven by by Tammy Lyn Pilgrim, of
Falls City, entered the highway from a private drive and turned east onto the
highway. Davis collided with the drivers side of Pilgrim's vehicle.

Both drivers and a passenger in the Davis vehicle, Martha Davis, were
transported by ambulance to Community Medical Center in Falls City.

Pilgrim was later transferred by medical helicopter to another hospital.

Both vehicles were totaled in the wreck.
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